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City marketing

Staple market on 2 August

Colourful shopping in Bocholt's city centre // Popular market takes
place again

Stroll, browse, rummage

On Wednesday, 2 August, the next Krammarkt will take place in Bocholt's city centre - the
goods will be presented mainly on Gasthausplatz, St.-Georg-Platz, the market square in
front of the Historic Town Hall, on Nordstrale, Neustralle, Osterstralle and Neutorplatz in
the usual way and at the well-known stalls. From 9.00 a.m. to 6.30 p.m., all visitors to the
city centre are invited to stroll and browse through the pedestrian areas at the Krammarkt.

A wide range of products

The special diversity of the wide range of products is evident at every Krammarkt in
Bocholt, because the traders bring everyday things with them that you often don't find in
this way and in this wide range in the stationary shops. The colourful mix of textiles of all
kinds, arts and crafts, gift articles, household goods, cosmetics, cleaning products,
polishes, spices and knick-knacks make the Krammarkt in Bocholt's city centre so popular.
The visitors appreciate the selection and ensure a good frequency and a great atmosphere
in Bocholt's city centre on the Krammarkt days - almost comparable to the markets in the
south of France, which can be found there regularly in all villages and towns and are
special attractions for the residents, but also for out-of-town guests.

Culinary refreshment

Those who like can fortify themselves at the specially set-up snack stands and enjoy the
delicious offerings. A break in one of the cafés or restaurants is also a welcome
alternative.

The next Krammarkt will take place on Wednesday, 2 September.
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